
Recognising the 
hard job and 
pressures we face 
as Solihull Leads.
 
Working together 
to support our 
children, families 
and colleagues.

Everyone from a Solihull setting, 
school or childminders are welcome 

to join this informal get-together.
 

Talk to Lighthall Under Fives about their recent Ofsted inspection

 
things that are going well 
and an ask for help, 
question, thing you are 
developing further to share 
with others.

Bring: stars and a wish about your 
early years and childcare 
setting…
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INVITE YOU!


